
GBAS Meeting   Date:  Wednesday February 12th, 2025 

3065 Fairview Rd 

Neenah WI 

 

Meeting called to order at: 8:07 pm  Snowy night 

Before the meeting we car pooled to Sanctuary Cichlids in Neenah. We were meet by Rob S. the owner 

and we got to check out his new location. WOW very nice. Lots of great looking fish. Rob has become a 

member of GBAS. Thank you Rob. 

Attendance: 

Tom Halvorson-President,  

Lynn Stacker Vice President & Librarian, 

Cindy Stacker Secretary,  

Patty Halvorson 

Ken Bultman 

Previous Meeting minutes:   December minutes read, Ken made a motion and Lynn second the motion 

and all approved. 

 

Treasurer’s report:                                                                     Expenses 

Cash $201.00                                                                               December $248.78 Bluehost 

Checking $699.01                                                                       January $104.99 Microsoft 

Savings $4373.90                                                                                      $15.22 Facebook Advertising 

PayPal $0                                                                                                    $132.22 Christmas party 

Square$0                                                                                      February $15.00 facebook advertising 

 

Membership:    per Tom no new members still at 24 

 



Website Report:  all is good. 

 

Social Media:    

 Facebook   3.8 no change                                Followers  4000 no change 

 Instagram   288  up 1 

 Twitter 111 up 2 

 YouTube 89 up 1 

          

Library:      new Tropical Fish magazine- Tom signed it out. 

Committee: (Events)  

Spring Auction will be held on Sunday March 9th 2025. 

Winchester town Hall 8522 Parkway Lane Larsen, WI 54947 

Donations from, Fish Cave, Advanced in Green Bay, Tristians, Lucky Fish, Sanctuary Cichlids. 

There will be, soda, water $1 each, candy bars $2 each or 2 for $3 for sale. Chips $1 a bag Lynn and 

Cindy will pick up. 

Tom and Patty will pick up the soda and water. 

For the volunteers, Tom and Patty will bring dessert, and a bag of chips, 

Turkey and Buns for the volunteers, Lynn and Cindy will bring. 

Need to keep the raffle money and snack money separate. 

 

Old Business:  Still working on the 5013C 

 

New Business  

New fish store in Appleton, Called Lucky Fish on Wisconsin Ave. 

Fish Fair- J & R Aquatic February 15th 2025 at the Double Tree in Neenah. 

 



BAP/HAP/CAP award points:   no change 

BAP,  

Noah C 630 

Tom H 515 

Scott S 535 

 

HAP  NO Change 

Scott S. 785 

 

 Project report: nothing 

 

Group Buys: nothing 

 

Auction of the BAP/HAP/CAP:   Nothing 

Open Forum: And general conversation 

. 

Next meeting will be Wednesday March 5th, 2025 at  7pm  NOTE THE DATE CHANGE 

7936 Ashwood Ct,   Neenah WI 54956 

We will finalize any auction items. 

 

April meeting will be on Sunday April 13th at 1:00pm 

3065 Fairview Rd, Neenah WI 54956 

Meeting Wrapped up at 8:48 pm 


